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Dear Party Leaders,

I write you during this holiday season to say
two words:

Thank you!

For all that you have made possible and
continue to make possible here in Florida. I
feel a sense of hope and pride with you all
alongside me in this fight, and know that we
can do anything if we do it together.

Here are just a few things that we accomplished this year:

Elected Donna Deegan as the first female Mayor in Jacksonville's history

Launched the Party's first year-round Voter Registration Program

Kicked off our Take Back Florida tour and mobilized over 2,000 Democrats across the
state

Swung a solid red House District in Miami-Dade by 30+ points

We still have a long way to go — with a super-minority in both legislative chambers, and a
major affordability crisis impacting Floridians, it is on all of us to do our part to take back
our state next year.

2024 will be a huge year for Florida Democrats. We have a lot of work to do, but if each of
us remember what we are fighting for and what is at stake here in Florida, our
determination will fuel the fires.

Thank you for all you have done this year to make our Party stronger. You are the
backbone of our fight, and I am grateful to be working with you. I hope you enjoy your
holiday season with family and friends.

Happy New Year!

Nikki Fried
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